
Dear Parents and Carers,
Well it certainly has been a full on start to the last half term of the school year and lots of mentions to be had...

A massive CONGRATULATIONS to the Junior department on the SIAMs visit and the fantastic report. 
"The Christian vision effectively meets the needs of pupils and the wider school community.

Leaders ensure that this vision drives decision making and promotes flourishing.
The school curriculum is crafted around its vision and values. A nurturing approach towards vulnerable pupils and those with special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND), means that they thrive."

Well done to the children who represented Whitchurch at the St Barts Olympics Festival at Abbey Hill Special School, you certainly showed off your skills and your love of sports!

Well done also to the Federation Choir.... WOW you were absolutely amazing singing at the Shropshire Sings event. You sang with pride and enthusiasm and represented the academy and
yourselves with pride.

Year Six you have been amazing on your visits to the school kitchens and to Sir John Talbots for your DT cooking work,
there have been many comments from SJT about what a wonderful year group you were on your visits.. I hope you all enjoyed the samples of bread that came home... I enjoyed mine!!!

Year 4 had the most amazing 2 days in Manchester on their overnight stay, their behaviour was absolutely impeccable and although the teachers didn't get much sleep due to very excited
children they all had a wonderful time. Everyone enjoyed skiing and the visit to the Science Museum and the children haven't stopped talking about it yet!

The National Read-Aloud Challenge, what an amazing start Whitchurch Federation has had, we have had many children already receiving certificates. If you haven't already signed up
please do so... We are currently 10th in the country... KEEP GOING LET'S SEE IF WE CAN GET NEAR THE TOP!!!

The dates of our upcoming events including sports days and leavers services are all listed on the page below. We will be sending home letters with transition information in the next couple
of weeks.
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If your child is going to be absent from school please contact the Academy office via telephone (do not
email, text or dojo as these may not be checked until later in the day). 

Frequent absence and lateness can add up to a considerable amount of lost learning and can seriously
disadvantage your child in adult life.

To see our attendance policy visit the attendance page on our website
https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/attendance
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The TreehouseAdmissions

•For more information please
contact the school office or

visit our webpage:
https://www.thewhitchurchc
ofefederation.com/treehouse

•For more information on
nursery and in school admissions

please visit our webpage:
https://www.thewhitchurchcof

efederation.com/admissions

Next week we will be on week 1. 

If you think you may be eligible for Free School meals and have not yet
applied please visit: https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-

meals/latest-news/online-applications-for-free-school-meals-and-24u

To find out more about the amazing experiences we are having in school and keep up to date with what is
happening make sure you are signed up to you child’s class on ClassDojo. 

Follow us on Facebook - The Whitchurch CE Federation for updates from school and information about
events happening in the community.

Pictured to the right
are our Federation

Designated
Safeguarding Leads. 
If you need to report

a safeguarding
concern you will

need to contact the
NSPCC. 

More information can be
found on their website:

https://www.nspcc.org.u
k/keeping-children-

safe/reporting-
abuse/report/

School Lunches

•Thursday 20th June - Early Years Open Evening 3:15-5pm
•Monday 24th June - Year 3/4 sports day - 9:15am start at Juniors

•Monday 24th June - Year 5/6 sports day - 1pm start at Juniors
•Tuesday 25th June - Year 1/2 sports day - 9:30am start at Juniors
•Wednesday 26th June - Nursery and reception sports day at Infants.

Times TBC.
•Thursday 4th July - Federation Open Afternoon (visit classrooms and

see your child’s books) - 3:15-4pm
•Tuesday 9th July - Infants End of year Summer Concert - 2pm

•Thursday 16th July - Year 2 leavers service at St Alkmunds - 10am
•Tuesday 16th July - Year 6 end of year show 5:30pm

•Wednesday 17th July - Year 6 end of year show 1:30pm 
•Thursday 18th July - Year 6 leavers service at St Alkmunds - 2pm

•Friday 19th July - Break up for summer holidays

UPCOMING DATES!
Reminders

Do not use mobile phones on school premises

Children are not permitted to ride bikes or

scooters on school grounds

On P.E. days please make sure your child is

wearing their P.E. to school and does not wear

earrings to school otherwise they will have to sit

out of the lessons.

Don’t forget lunch can be pre-ordered (and

paid for - Nursery and juniors) on ParentPay at

home. 

Safeguarding

Early Years Open Evening

This is open to all families (including families that do not currently attend the Whitchurch Federation) to
explore our Nursery and Reception areas. If you can think of anyone that may be interested please let

them know, there is no need to book to attend just turn up on the day 😀


